
WHERE TO REPORT CONCERNS 
ABOUT PATIENT SAFETY

Concerns about Patient Safety may be reported to:

• Attending Physician 
• Chief of Service
• Nurse Manager for Area
• Carolyn Santora – AD Patient Safety & Regulatory Affairs (444-1956)
• Joseph DeCristofaro, MD, Asst Medical Director for Patient Safety (444-7653)
• Todd Griffin, MD, CMO (444-9148)
• William Greene, MD, Chief Quality Officer (444-2721)
• Steven Strongwater, MD CEO (444-2701 or fax 444-8925)

Additionally, you can call the safety hotline at 444-CARE and leave a message. 

If your concerns have not been addressed, or if you prefer, you may contact the Joint 
Commission (TJC) at  1-800-994-6610

No disciplinary action will be taken because an employee reports safety or quality 
concerns to TJC

For concerns related to workplace safety please contact Jill Kavoukian, Environmental 
Health & Safety (444-6783)
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